
Post Concert Evaluation 
 
Dear Educator, 
In order to help us improve all aspects of the Colors of the Symphony concert 
experience we would appreciate your answers to the questions below.  
 
 
Teacher Informational Booklet 

1. What did you find most helpful about the instructional information provided 
on our website? 

 
 
 
 

2. What did you find least helpful about the instructional information? Please 
include specific additions or changes.  

 
 
 
 
 
The Concert 

1. What did your students find most interesting about the performance? 
 
 
 

 
2. What did your students find least interesting about the performance? Please                         

include specific additions or changes.  
 
 
 
 
Other suggestions for next year regarding the overall organization of the experience: 
 
 
 
 
 
Return this form or any other correspondence to:       
  
 Richmond Symphony Orchestra 
 PO Box 982 
 Richmond, IN  47375 
 monica@richmondsymphony.org 


